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Executive Committee, Sen. Coleman, Rep. Herod, Rep. Ricks, &LMTMembers, "Creighton - 
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Ramey, Julia Jackson, Hamza Syed, Debbie Grunlien, Bill Zepernick, Greg Sobetski, Katie

Dear Revisor of Statutes Gilroy,

A $785,000 donation from the nonprofit Collaborative Healing Initiative within Communities, 
Inc., was deposited into the Black Coloradan Racial Equity Study Cash Fund on September 5, 
2024. Pursuant to Senate Bill 24-053, this signals the beginning of the work of the Black 
Coloradan Racial Equity Study Commission, created in Section 2-2-2303, C.R.S., as specified in 
sections 2-2-2304 through 2-2-2207, C.R.S.

Best wishes,

natalie castle
Director of Research
Legislative Council Staff
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